
 

 

 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO SELL RESIDENTIAL LOT (BG-Q) 
 
DATE: July 17, 2007 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
Request for Board approval to sell District property at 1701 Coronado Avenue, Lot 25 
Block 44 Hollywood View, PCLNO: 10014109. 
 
 
 ************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the sell of property at 1701 
Coronado Avenue. 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,     Bruce Revell, 
Superintendent of Schools   Deputy Superintendent 
       for District Operations 


